
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

RE: SCL Active Price Increases – September 2022 

I am writing to notify you of a price increase for SCL Active services running at the Moss Lane Infant 

School from 1st September 2022.  

As you will be aware, the cost-of-living increases are having a significant impact on individuals and 

businesses across the country following the COVID-19 pandemic. We at SCL have been analysing the 

impact of these increases on our business and because of significant increases to costs to food, 

equipment and rises in wage costs, we have had to adjust our prices accordingly for all of our 

services for Academic Year 2022/23. Please see below a breakdown of the price list for services at 

Moss Lane Infant School from September 2022.  

 

Breakfast Club = £5.50 

After School Sports Club - £6.00 per session 

 

These services will be available to book on our website from Monday 4th July 2022 and can be 

accessed by the following link https://wearescl.bookinglive.com/.  

 

If you have any further questions then please don’t hesitate to contact our Customer Service team 

via email enquiries@wearescl.co.uk or phone 0345 644 5747 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

The SCL Team  
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